Joe Bush

County Of O‘“'awa Commissioner
Office of the Water Resources Commissioner

12220 Fillmore Room 141 West Olive, Ml 49460 Ph.(616) 994-4530  FAX (616) 994-4529 Email waterresourcescommissioner@miottawa.org
Date: December 7, 2018
Re Eagle Ridge Drain Construction Project

[ would like to express my apologies for the workmanship demonstrated and any inconvenience incurred
throughout the course of this drain project. Please be advised that the work completed does not meet the
standards or expectations of my office nor does it fully adhere to the drawings and specifications prepared by
the Engineer. I am working with the engineer, Ryan McEnhill, Eng., Inc., to ensure that the project will be
completed and constructed in accordance with the engineer’s design. Please be assured that corrective actions
will be taken to rectify the problems, but please be patient and keep in mind that due to the time of year final
stabilization will not take place until Spring, 2019.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact my office with any questions and/or concerns.

Respectfully,

Water Resources Commissioner



